## Addingham Parish Council - Meeting 15/09/2021

## **Matters Arising - report for information**

- Both hand wash basins at public WCs at Pavillion have had the taps replaced with antivandal taps. (4/8/21)
- Reports from motorists about obstructed view on St. Pauls Rise caused by long grass on wildflower area. This area was cut back by Bradford on 20<sup>th</sup> July.
- Bin in Mem Hall next to play area has been removed in readiness for the Tarmac path. Bradford are replacing with a larger one.
- Bradford have replaced the bin at the Silsden Road playground with a larger one.
- "Private Fishing" sign received and put up at Dawson Crossley Field
- "No Pedestrian Access through Allotment" sign ordered and put up at Newtown